Town of Ahoskie

April 19, 2024

PO Box 767
Ahoskie, NC 27910
sslassiter@ahoskienc.gov

All Town of Ahoskie Water Users:

The Federal Government (EPA -Environmental Protection Agency) has determined the hazards of
lead pipe supplying water to residents of the USA. They are asking for local government water
providers to help in their quest. They want to determine if there are possibly private lead service
lines feeding any of the home and businesses on their water system. Please choose below the
type of pipe you have coming into your home. This can be determined by looking under your
sinks, behind your toilets and/or looking at your outside faucets.

Please select by putting a mark next to your choice and providing your address
below. Note the three (3) options listed below:

Silver Metal Physical Address

Cooper Metal

Plastic/PVC

Thank You for Helping Us with This Request
Please Return by mail, email, or drop off at the Town Halll.

Stephen S. Lassiter, Public Works Director



